
An important announcement to all Parishioners 

  

St Francis de Sales Church is temporarily closed due to construction. The interior is being fitted 

with new heating and lighting and the exterior is being re roofed 

. 

From today the Church has become a Construction Zone. There will be machinery and other 

hazards inside the Church so in line with health and safety policies, no parishioners may have 

access during this time. 

Fr Doug and the Leadership team have decided that starting this Saturday, Vigil Mass for the 

1st 3rd and 5th Saturday of the month will move to St Anne’s.  The 10.30 Sunday Mass will be 

cancelled until further notice. The faith community at St Francis de Sales may choose to attend 

one of the other Sunday Masses in our Parish in the meantime. 

The downstairs Hall will be set up as a chapel and weekday Mass on Mondays and Fridays is still 

available. 

 

People rostered this weekend at St Francis de Sales 

Those of you rostered on the Vigil this weekend – please note the change of venue. If you are 

unable to do your duty there please let the office know as soon as possible 

There is no longer a need for volunteers to read at the 10.30 as this Mass is cancelled. Access 

to the votive candles is no longer available as work will continue for at least 2 months. 

17th January 
2nd Sunday in Ordinary 
Time 

6:00 PM Vigil 
ST ANNES 

10:30 AM 
CANCELLED 

Sacristan 
Data Projection 
Servers 
Greeters 
Leader  
Reader 
Procession of Gifts 
Eucharistic Ministers 
Hospitality 
Flowers 
Votive Candles 

Maria/Stephanie 
Maria/Stephanie 
  
Josephine and 
Martin 
Paul Elenio 
Paul Elenio 
Thomsen Family 
Bart Bosch 

Ray Thomson 
Vincent da Col 
Sammy Chew 
Volunteer please 
Peter Chew 
Reader required 
???? 
Telesia Aukusitino 
Peter Elenio & Raphael 
Hawke 
Telesia Aukusitino 
Josephine Kolich 

 

 Your Patience and help in enabling this work to be done is appreciated. 

Fr Doug, Fr Cirilo and Joe 

 


